
 

 

Missouri Ethics Commission 
Elizabeth L. Ziegler  
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR   

         

 
PO Box 1370 

Jefferson City, MO  65102 
www.mec.mo.gov 

(573) 751-2020 / (800) 392-8660 

April 3, 2023 

 

 

 

The Missouri Ethics Commission, at its April 3, 2023, meeting, took the following actions: 

 

Candidate Disqualifications 

 

On March 31, 2023, the Missouri Ethics Commission received a candidate list from Mehlville 

School District R-9 for the April 4, 2023 municipal election.  At this time, the Missouri Ethics 

Commission became aware that Peggy Hassler and Emma Jean Pretto, Board of Director 

Candidates for the Mehlville School District R-I, failed to timely file a financial interest 

statement with the Commission by January 17, 2023. 

 

The Commission determined that the candidates listed below failed to file a Personal Financial 

Disclosure statement by the twenty-first day after the last day of filing for the April 4, 2023 

election.  Accordingly, the Commission instructed its staff to notify the official who accepted a 

declaration of candidacy from the candidates listed below that the candidates are disqualified 

from the April 4, 2023 election pursuant to Section 105.492.2, RSMo.: 

 

Peggy Hassler – Mehlville School District – School Board Candidate 

Emma Jean Pretto – Mehlville School District – School Board Candidate 
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